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INFORMATION
REMINDERS

EVENTS

Dates for new academic year

2022/2023

Tempest - Individual photos and

'Tidy Up Day'
Tuesday 15th Nov 

Children in Need
Friday 18th November 

Athlete visit - Monday 21st 
November

Open Day - Monday 28th

November

Hendra class Truro Museum -

Friday 2nd December

KS1 Christmas performance

Monday 12th December - pm

KS2 Christmas performance
Tuesday 13th December pm and

evening

Parent governor meetings:
12.01.23 - 9.00am 
03.03.23 - 2.00pm
24.04.23 - 9.00am 
22.06.23 - 2.00pm

INSET days
5-10 June 2023

Thank you to everyone who attended the parent

governor meeting this week. It was great to chat

with you and discuss ways how we could make

our lovely school even better. I have put the

minutes of the meeting on the school website

under “Parent info” and click on “Parent governor

meetings.”
We will be holding on open afternoon for

prospective parents on Monday 28th November

in the hope that we can draw new children in and

increase our number on roll and allow us to re-

open the nursery. We are having some flyers

printed to advertise this, we will pop a couple in

your child’s bag next week. Please could you help

us by sticking the flyer up in your local shop,

surgery, play barn, anywhere you feel would get

notice by parents with young children. You are

welcome to attend the open afternoon too. It

begins at 1.30pm. In preparation for this, we will

be having a “Tidy Up Day”  for anyone who is

available to help us spruce up the indoors and

outdoors. If you’re free between 1.30 and 3.30 on

the 15th November and wouldn’t mind helping

with displays, library tidy etc then please let Anita

know or just turn up on the day.
It was lovely to see our children paying their

respects to the war heroes today during our

Remembrance day assembly and as they

participated in a 2 minute silence. Well done

everyone.
Have a lovely weekend,
Paula Blackburn



INFORMATION

of
the 

Perranuthnoe Class - Raffi for beginning to blend when reading and

getting his first reading book.

Hendra Class - Wilder, for his awesome effort in maths.
                                     Rowan, for his excellent character description.

Godrevy Class - Taiyana for consistently working hard and having a

great attitude to learning

NFROGS
Bag2School collection on Tuesday 13th December.  Bags for collection should be available for
filling next week and info about bringing into school to follow.
Germoe Christmas Fair:
Friday 2nd December 2022 straight after school for festive fun!
If you would like to run a stall, please let Mrs Care know by Friday 19th November so we can
plan for your table space. FROGS will ask for a small donation of the money you raise to go the
school. We are hoping to be making some beautiful Willow Christmas Stars ✨. We need some
donations of "Christmassy" ribbon / wool / string / cord for some additional sparkle! Please
bring any donations to Mrs Care.
We will be asking each child to bring in a bottle or jar of something for our Christmas Tombola
this could be a bottle of squash / sauce / beer or a jar of preserves or even a recycled jar of
filled with sweets / hairbands / ingredients for a bake ... everyone loves a Christmas surprise!
 
Many thanks from the FROGS crew xxx
t

Perranuthnoe Class Homework
In order to access the weekly homework task on Seesaw you will need to login to the

Seesaw Class app using the QR code, rather than as a family member. You can find more

detailed information on the school website under Parent Info/Seesaw. If you need help or

would like a new copy of the login for your child, please pop in to see us or email.  

kknight@fbgschools.co.uk
Katie Knight
kknight@fbgschools.co.uk

Your paragraph text

Children in Need - Friday 18th November
Children can come to school in non-uniform and give a donation, these will be collected by

the class teachers and sent to Children in Need

mailto:kknight@fbgschools.co.uk
mailto:kknight@fbgschools.co.uk


CLASS UPDATE
'This week, we learnt to play hockey. I liked

holding my stick. We played 'hockey bulldog'

and the people in the middle had to get your

ball. It was really fun and exciting. It made me

feel happy.' 

Clara, year 1



Wraparound Care (breakfast club and afterschool care) - available every day from

8.00am - 9.00am and 3.30pm-4.30pm. Please contact Mrs Care in the office to book your

child/ren in. We do ask for 24 hours notice of any cancellation and also that they are

picked up promptly, in order for you not to incur a charge. 

EW - Design and Technology After School Club
Join Mrs Knight on Thursdays after school to get creative with designing, building, making

and coding. We'll use the design thinking process to innovate and create. We'll be working

with Lego, wood, paper, and card to build prototypes and learn coding with Scratch.
All age groups welcome. 
To be added to the list please email by Wednesday 9th November

secretary.germoe@fbgschools.co.uk

Clubs
 Monday - KS1 Netball - Miss Reeves
 KS2 Netball - Miss Symons
Tuesday - Whole school - Choir - Mrs Basher 
Thursday - KS2 Football - Mr Height - FULL
Thursday - Whole school Design and Technology - Mrs Knight
 

Athlete visit to school
Monday 21st November is our athlete visit. All children will need to be in PE kit and return their
sponsorship form.
Sports for champions crowd funder page is now live, please go to:
https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/p/germoe

https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/p/germoe

